SUSAN M. SHORT
Principal susan.short@ecsdm.org
KARA RAAP

Assistant Principal Grades K-2 kara.raap@ecsdm.org

MATTHEW KELLY

Assistant Principal Grades 3-5 matthew.kelly@ecsdm.org



Presidential Park Elementary School 48 Roosevelt Avenue Middletown, NY 10940 Grade K-2 Phone (845) 326-1850 Fax (845) 326-1851 Grade 3-5 Phone (845) 326-1875 Fax (845) 326-1876 www.middletowncityschools.org

Our people making the difference.

August 2023

Dear Presidential Park Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year. The summer has gone by quickly and we are very excited to welcome back our scholars on **September 5th**.

We have expanded our selection of programs for the upcoming school year, and we look forward to welcoming new scholars and families this September!

In preparation for the opening of school..please note the following important information:

- School starts on September 5th for all scholars.
- Please see the enclosed arrival and dismissal procedures for K-2.
- Arrival and dismissal procedures for grades 3-5 remain the same, but walker dismissal is now 3:20 instead of 3:05.
- Please make sure to send in appropriate pick up information on the first day of school. If a scholar is going home a different way than their normal routine there must be a note.
- September 11-Kindergarten Open House from 6:30-8:00 pm
- September 18- Grades 1-5 Open House from 6:30-8:00 pm

We will be monitoring scholar attendance very closely this school year. It is vitally important that all scholars attend school unless they are sick. Scholars should be ready to learn when they come through our doors! Here are some suggestions to assist them:

- Having a regular, age appropriate bedtime.
- Planning for the morning by picking out clothes the night before.
- Having backpacks ready to go by the door.
- Putting technology away one hour before bedtime.

We look forward to working together to make the 2023-2024 school year a great one!

Sincerely,

Susan Short Principal